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Docket No. 030-14964
License No. 45-18378-OlMD

Syncor International Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Frank Comer, Program Director

Corporate Radiation Safety Officer
20001 Prairie Street
Chatsworth, California 91311

Dear Mr. Comer:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Pursuant to telephone conversations held on December 23, 1993, between
Dr. Bruce S. Mallett and you and on January 3,1994, between Mr. Jos6 M.
Diaz-V61ez and you, we have evaluated your concerns regarding our Notice of
Violation issued on December 2, 1993. After revaluating the basis for the
violation, we agree that no violation of NRC requirements occurred.
Accordingly, we will adjust our records to reflect that no violation of
regulatory requirements occurred.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIC'N At SIGNED BY

DOUGLAS M. COLUNS

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia
'bec: Document Control Desk
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Dear Mr. Comer:
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of NRC requirements occurred.
Accordingly, we will adjust our re rds to reflect that no violation of
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Safeguards Branch
/ Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc w/ encl"
Commonw(alth of Virginia '

/ :

- bc / encl:
D cument Control Desk -

:

g:\drss\nmis\syncor.ltr
~

Rll RSS RSS

r) i

JDiaz CHo y
Ol/g/94 01/;g/94

,

- y y * .v., ..._ - , - , . . , . . -


